
 

RAC VIP COMMITTEE  MINUTES 

  December 1, 2020  

  Club Room 

 

Evelyn Snoeren, Chairperson called the meeting to order at 2 p.m. 

 

Phyllis Black, RAC Liaison, Kim Freeman, Joe Graff, Joan Macholl, 

Pam Roberts, Tomi Reneau, Barbara Kirchner and Evelyn Snoeren 

were in attendance. 

 

A quorum was present. All social distancing and face masks were in 

place. 

 

The Agenda was presented. 

 

Joan Macholl, Secretary read the minutes.  A motion was made and 

seconded to accept the minutes.  It was approved. 

 

Joe Graff moved to suspend the Round Table meeting until 

 the second Tuesday in January.  The motion  was seconded by 

Barbara Kirchner,   The motion was passed. 

 

The Talking Books Program was discussed.  There are four catalogs in 

our library.  Some current commercial books are available.  They can 

be downloaded as a talking book.  An application for the Talking 

Books Machines can be obtained and signed by Lisa Frank, Nurse at 

Freedom Plaza.   

 

The new handbook was reviewed.  Evelyn will order the Orange VIP 

buttons that can be worn to entitle the wearer to have access to front 

row seating.   

 



Discussion was made about distribution of the handbook to new 

members, current members, and residents. 

 

Field Trips:  None are scheduled at this time.  There is an attempt to 

get Dr. Pitto to make a presentation early in 2021, 

 

There has been no feedback on the signage requests that were made 

last month. 

 

Discussion was made of the interior walls and flooring of the new 

elevators.   The committee prefers for the walls to have contrast with 

light floors.  Evelyn is going to meet with Angie Roher with 

requests for enunciation of the elevator floor numbers. 

 

An updated Member List was distributed.  Discussion was had about 

publicity of our meetings so that everyone is informed. Publicizing in 

the weekly, posting signs in the elevators and individual notices to 

members were considerations.   

 

A motion was made at 3:20 to adjourn and was passed unanimously. 

 

Joan Macholl. Secretary 

 
 


